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Orders Branch

Transport Department for Economy
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Cathays Park

Cardiff

CF10 3NQ

Sirs/Mesdames

| have given a lot of thought to the proposed new route of the M4 and |
feel it will benefit the whole of Wales both economically and especially
my home county of Pembrokeshire, dependent of tourism. It will help

the road safety problems of certain areas and will certainly reduce
journey times to our Capital and beyond.

Therefore | whole heartedly support this long overdue project.

Yours truly,

Eira J. Luke.



